
CALL FOR PROPOSALS

The College of Art and Design is accepting proposals for temporary art installations on the 
Booth Hall Wall. 
 
The wall is located on the second floor of James Booth Hall near the front lobby. Though we 
are accepting all mediums it is important to consider that the wall is unprotected in a high 

There is no deadline for submissions. This is an ongoing exhibition platform and proposals 
will be reviewed on a rolling basis. 

How to Submit:

Please send an email to Shane Durgee at scdpgd@rit.edu 
with the following:

•

•
•

• 
 

Scan the QR code to 
visit our website!

A cover letter from the artist or curator describing your 
interest in this space.
A website or digital slideshow to view proposed work.
A statement about the proposed work and its 
intended display.
An artist statement or CV including relevant exhibitions 
(if applicable).
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